
Letter from Daniel Ng 
 
 
Dear Mr. Oleskey, 
 
Thank you very much for selecting me as a recipient of an EQV Internship.  I am honored 
and very excited to work with Cultural Survival and to live in Boston this summer.   
 
I just received the letter that you sent to Paul Turenne's office.  I will gladly agree to 
your requests, however I will be studying abroad in Madrid next semester, and I will 
unfortunately not be able to make it to the event on November 12th.  Nonetheless, I will 
write a summary of my internship experience and make a commitment to the EQV 
Internship Program. 
 
I see that your office is located in Brookline.  I would welcome the opportunity to meet 
with you and other EQV alumni this summer while I am in Boston, especially since I will 
not be able to attend the event during Home Coming weekend.  Again, I thank you for 
this opportunity, and I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Sincerely, 
Daniel Ng 
 
 
http://www.culturalsurvival.org/ 

http://www.culturalsurvival.org/

